
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, July 21, 2020 at 8:45 a.m. in the Idaho County Commissioners’ 
meeting room at 320 West Main Street, Grangeville, Idaho, at which time the Board of Commissioners 
will meet to consider adjusting the Idaho County FY2020 Adopted Budget in order to expend necessary 
funds not known to be required at the time the budget was originally published and adopted.  The 
adjustment in the following budget amounts will not result in an increase of anticipated property taxes 
over the amounts previously levied.  The budget adjustment allows for an increase in the following 
budget lines for unanticipated expenditures.   

Budget Increases: 
Idaho County Fair Capital Outlay $85,000 
TOTAL INCREASE: $85,000 

Dated this 6th day of July, 2020 
Kathy M. Ackerman, Clerk 
Board of Idaho County Commissioners 
 

 

 


